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RSVP By Sunday, October 24th—email info@roll-call.org or call 817-507-5879 

OCTOBER LUNCHEON GUEST SPEAKER-DOUG PETERSEN 

 

Mobile Museum 
The museum has started going out to events!  It is very popular.  Our books on our veterans though, are still in need of YOUR 
story and picture.   If at all possible, please provide so we can showcase our veterans and their stories.  Every one has a story 

and EVERY story matters!  Unsure what we are looking for?  Stop in and check out what is already there.  The museum will be in 
the parking lot at the luncheon. 

Doug grew up on the East Coast and shortly after he entered a military college, he 

enlisted in the US Army and went to flight school to learn to fly helicopters. He 

is a decorated Vietnam veteran, flying medical evacuation helicopters, DUSTOFF, 

saving hundreds of lives. He flew nearly 1,000 combat hours and was shot down 

twice trying to evacuate American and allied soldiers from the jungles and rice   

paddies of Vietnam. He continued to serve more than twenty years as an aviator in 

the United States Army, including two tours in Germany and multiple stateside   

assignments. The aircraft he flew include the UH-1 Huey, OH-59 Kiowa, UH-60 

Blackhawk, U-21 and the C-12. 

Doug continued to serve others by working in the financial services industry for twenty-five years, helping 

families with their financial security. 

He is an award-winning author of six enlightening, thought-provoking books, reaffirming the good in all of 

us. His fourth, fifth, and sixth books were Global eBook winners under the Inspirational/Visionary          

Non-fiction category. Doug went into professional speaking, facilitating workshops for organizations, as 

well as some personal coaching on core values and discovering a person’s life’s purpose. 

Doug and his wife, Ann, actively volunteer with Project Sanctuary, a non-profit organization helping our 

military/veteran families heal together through challenging times. He and his wife have accumulated more 

than 2,700 volunteer hours over the last 5 years. They were recognized as Project Sanctuary’s 2020        

Volunteers of the Year. 

UPCOMING LUNCHEONS! 

November 19—Taps ‘n Tunes (USO Entertainment Group) 

December 10—Capt McLean, NAS JRB Fort Worth Skipper (tentative) 

January 28—Speaker TBD, Vietnam Veteran Pinning 
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Arlington Great Southwest Rotary Club and Arlington 

Veterans Park Foundation 

Invite you and your guests to attend their commemora-

tive ceremony!   

Thurs, Nov 11th, 1100 

See attached flyer for information to register for the 

complimentary luncheon 

Fort Worth Chapter Military Order of the World Wars &  

Fort Worth ISD JROTC Presents 41st Annual Massing of the Colors 
 

Sunday, November 7, 2021, 2:30 PM Birchman Baptist Church Sanctuary  
 

Featuring  

Patriotic Music - The Frontier Brigade Band  

Speaker - Colonel David Green, US Army JAG Corp  
 

A Patriotic Ceremony Rededicating Our Faith In The Flag of our Nation. Honoring the Colors of the United States of America, and the 

men and women of our uniformed services who have served and are continuing to serve our country.  

Upcoming Events! 

10/23-24—FW Alliance Air Show 

10/29-31—Commemorative Air Show, Dallas Exec Airport 

11/11—FW Veteran’s Day Parade 

11/11—Arlington Veteran’s Day Commemorative Ceremony 

2022 Roll Call Luncheon Dates 

Mark your calendars! 

January 28  July—none 

February 25 August 26 

March 25  September 23 

April 22  October 28 

May 27  November 18 

June 24  December 9 

Watch for an upcoming Roll Call    

benefit in May!  More to come! 

We will be participating in the Fort Worth Veterans Day 

Parade!  There are some great changes this year that 

will make it better than ever!  If interested in riding on 

our float, please email us at info@roll-call.org! 

The Texas Department of Motor Vehicles announced 

that, as of January 1, 2022, anyone parking in a disabled 

parking space must have a license plate or a disabled 

parking placard that features the International Symbol 

of Access (ISA).  

Currently, disabled Veteran license plates do not      

feature the ISA.  If you want to continue using disabled 

parking spaces, beginning in 2022, you must apply for a 

disabled parking placard or for new disabled Veteran 

license plates featuring the ISA.  

Eligibility and application for disabled parking placards 

or disabled Veteran license plates with the ISA can be 

found on the TxDOT Disabled Parking, Placards 

and plates web page:   

https://www.txdmv.gov/motorists/disabled-parking-

placards-plates 


